
 

  

 

Kingwood / Humble Area Aggie Moms 

  P.O. Box 5098 

Kingwood, TX  77325 

www.khaggiemoms.org 
 

 

Dear Friend of Aggie Moms, 

 

As President of the Kingwood/Humble Area Aggie Moms Club, I take this opportunity to ask that 

you consider assisting our group’s efforts.  Created in 1984, the Kingwood/Humble Area Aggie 

Moms Club organized for charitable and educational purposes and is a public, non-profit 501 (C) 

(3) organization.  We are a member of the Federation of Texas A&M University Mothers’ Clubs 

that is the parent organization of over 120 local clubs such as ours throughout Texas.  Our Club 

strives to provide support for current students of Texas A&M University.  Donations and proceeds 

from our fundraising event are used exclusively for student scholarships and awards, education, 

and donations to student organizations at the University.  It is the generous support of companies 

and businesses such as yours that make our work possible. 

 

Our community fundraising event is our 5th annual Traditions Banquet scheduled for November 

12th at The Overlook in Atascocita.  Our Banquet is designed to draw interest from various leaders 

and members of the community and features a Raffle, a Silent/Live Auction, and a Boutique and 

has been a huge success in the past thanks to the continued support of our friends of Aggie Moms.  

Our banquet has drawn over 250 people each year.  Please consider becoming an event Sponsor 

with a cash donation to assist us in underwriting our fundraiser. We also welcome contributions 

of products or services from individuals and area businesses that can be used as prizes in our Raffle 

or Silent/Live Auctions or as door prizes.  Your donations or contributions for this Aggie Moms 

event are tax-deductible and a great way to get your business’ name out in front of a large number 

of local people. All of our sponsors and contributors will be recognized in our program, on our 

website, and on our Sponsor/Donor Event Banner. 

  

Tickets to our event may also be purchased in the Fall by contacting me or any member of our 

executive board members listed on our website.  If you have any questions or if I can assist you in 

any way, please feel free to contact me by email at KHAggieMoms@gmail.com. 

 

 

Thanks and Gig’em, 

 

 

 

Lisa Lawrence ‘81 

2015-16 President 
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